
Dear School Leaders,

I hope you are enjoying your well-deserved summer break and you are taking some time to reflect
and rejuvenate. I am excited to be starting this school year with such a strong team of leaders in the
archdiocese. I feel blessed to be part of such spiritually dynamic and vibrant schools.
 
We are excited to have several new principals join our incredible team, and a few principals
relocate to other schools. Each of them will bring strong leadership to their schools and a
commitment to our mission of creating learning communities of faith. I would like to welcome
them to The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Washington and know that each of you will reach out
to them and extend your heartfelt welcome.
 
A few reminders are listed in the Master To-Do List and Master Calendar on page 2, and we ask you
to pay particular attention to all the events, including NWEA training, taking place in early August
prior to the Opening of Schools Mass on August 22, 2022.  
 
Again, please enjoy the last few weeks of your vacation and enjoy the time with family and friends.
May God bless and watch over you.

See you at the Roundtables in August.

Prayerfully,

 

Kelly Branaman
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A message from our Secretary for Catholic Schools...
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Opening of Schools Mass
Monday, August 22, 2022, 10 am

Basilica of the Shrine of the Immaculate Conception, DC
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Submit End of Year Survey by Friday, August 5, 2022 if you are a Hispanic

Enrollment - Direct Support Cohort School principal.

New Principals Orientation (New school leaders, 2nd year, principal coaches) 
Monday-Thursday, August 1-4, 2022, 9 am – 3 pm

Academy of St. Matthias, Lanham, MD 20706

Superintendent’s Roundtable (Registration info to follow)
·August 9, 1-3 pm –Prince George’s location

·August 10, 1-3 pm Holy Redeemer, Kensington
·August 11, 1-3 pm - Southern MD location


New Teachers Orientation
Tuesday- Wednesday, August 9-10, 9 am – 3 pm
St. Philip the Apostle School, Camp Springs, MD

Thursday, August 11 - Virtual



Archdiocesan Board of Education Retreat
Saturday, September 17, 2022, 9 am – 12 pm

Location: TBD
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St. John Clinton
Lauren Vernon

St. Philip
Raven Wilkins*

St. Peter Waldorf
Tina Wagner

St. Michael
Shileta Weems

St. Pius
Ann Gillespie*

Little Flower GM
Caitlin Keeton*

Our Lady of Lourdes
David Long (Interim)

St. Augustine
Henry Wroblewski

St. John the Evangelist SS
Shindana Crawford

*Principal coming from
 other ADW school

welcome ! 
NEW PRINCIPALS
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2022 High School Visit Schedule

The 2022 High School Visit Schedule DRAFT will be sent out via email to principals on
Friday, August 5, 2022. Please review and submit any change requests OR approval to
Barbara Quisquinay at quisquinayb@adw.org by 
Friday August 12, 2022. If we do not receive a response by the deadline, the High School
Visit Schedule DRAFT that was provided to you will become the FINAL version and we
will proceed to provide the FINAL schedule to Catholic high schools.

2022-2023 Directory of Catholic Schools

The 2022-2023 Directory of Catholic Schools DRAFT listing will be sent out via email to
principals on Wednesday, August 17, 2022. Any changes or omissions should be sent to
Barbara Quisquinay at quisquinayb@adw.org by Wednesday, August 24, 2022. If we do not
receive a response by the deadline, the DRAFT that was provided to you will become the
FINAL version and we will proceed to provide the FINAL 2022-2023 Directory to all
schools through the last edition of the Friday Update

Direct Support Cohort End of Year Survey

If your school is part of the Hispanic Enrollment - Direct Support Cohort program, make
sure to submit the End of Year Survey emailed to you by Friday, August 5, 2022. For
questions contact Barbara Quisquinay at quisquinayb@adw.org.
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2022-2023 Open House Schedule

Please schedule and plan to conduct open houses during the
2022-2023 open house windows listed below. A form will be
available in the back to school edition of the Friday Update to
submit final open house dates.

ADW Fall Open House Window
Saturday, October 15 – Sunday, October 23

NCEA Catholic Schools Week
Saturday, January 28 – Sunday, February 5

ADW Spring Open House Window
Saturday, March 18 – Sunday, March 26

2021-2022 Hispanic Enrollment

If you are struggling to plan Marketing and Open House events
in Spanish for the new school year and need support/ideas to do
so, please feel free to contact Barbara Quisquinay at
quisquinayb@adw.org. We look forward to collaborate with you.
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St. Philip the Apostle School, 5414 Henderson Way
Camp Springs, Maryland 20746

August 9th., 8:30 AM - 3:30 PM in person
 
August 10th.,  8:30 AM - 3:00 PM in person 

August 11th., Virtual Training via Schoology

We will begin with celebrating Mass on August 9th. at 8:30 AM

When we come together for His glory, amazing things happen!

For questions please contact Denise Ball at balld@adw.org.

Additional details to follow…
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2022 - 2023 New Teacher Orientation
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2022 - 2023 Important Dates

Catholic schools in the Archdiocese of Washington, rooted in Gospel values and the teaching
mission of the Catholic Church, are learning communities of faith and service dedicated to
education equity and excellence for all students.
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2022 - 2023 Important Dates

 https://padlet.com/jessica_knierim/WashingtonDC



Teachers will also have access to on demand videos that support MAP Growth administration and data
analysis. Tiffany Wilson will be collaborating with school teams to visit schools to assist with the onboarding
of this new assessment tool.

We are here to help and support…































Jessica Knierim
Sr. Account Executive

NWEA | National Accounts |Catholic Education
Direct Office: (503)548-5378
jessica.knierim@nwea.org








Two are better off than one, because together they can work more effectively. 
If one of them falls down , the other can help him up.

~Ecclesiastes 4: 9-12



Data Entry and Management Questions



Tiffany Wilson
Director of Educational Technology

wilsont@adw.org



Jeremy McDonald
Director of Research and Planning

mcdonaldj@adw.org



Curricula or Standard Alignment Questions



Jennifer Monger
Curriculum Coordinator

monger@adw.org



Denise Ball
Assistant Superintendent of Teaching and Learning

balld@adw.org
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Opening of Schools Mass – August 22, 2022 – 10am
Basilica of the Shrine of the Immaculate Conception

This year, we are pleased to share that the Opening of Schools Mass, will be 
celebrated on Monday, August 22, 2022, at the Basilica of the Shrine of the Immaculate
Conception. Our celebrant, His Eminence, Wilton Cardinal Gregory, will recognize
significant anniversaries for schools, Catholic school educators and employees in The
Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Washington. 

His Eminence, Cardinal Gregory, the celebrant, will present a Papal Blessing to each school.
Pastors, presidents and principals of the honored schools, are invited to come forward to
receive the recognition. Congratulations, again, on the occasion of this wonderful
milestone, and we look forward to seeing you on August 22.

If you have questions, please contact Dr. Christina Mendez-Hall at mendezc@adw.org.
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